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The Isle of Wight Council controlled the levels of sand on this part of the beach until 2014 and Ryde Town
Council still have a requirement for a degree of sand on this beach at high water to facilitate the beachside
business. I would suggest going back to pre 2018 levels of sand so that in future the Isle of Wight Council
can retain sand deposits through their agreement with the Environment Agency.


